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McCarter partner Hugh Murray authored an article that looks at 
how the National Labor Relations Board’s evaluation of an 
employer’s unilateral change to terms and conditions of 
employment during the term of a collective bargaining agreement 
has changed over time, and what employers can expect from the 
Board and the courts going forward.
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